
NATIONAL CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION
Washington, D.C. 20456

April 18, 1989

Office of General Co.reel

!

George L. Roach, Chief.Attorney
Legal Aid Society of Suffolk County
Senior Citizens Division
Office of Aging
260 West Main Street
Bay Shore, N.Y. 11706

N.Y.S. General Obligations Law (Your March 20,
1989 letter)

Dear Mr. Roach:

You have expressed concern that Federal credit unions are not
uniformly accepting properly executed short form powers of
attorney in violation of New York state law. The provision
of the New York State General Obligations Law which you cite
is applicable to Federal credit unions. We will notify our
Regional Office in Albany, New York of your concerns. Please
contact the Regional Office if you have any further concerns.
The address and telephone number follows:

NCUA Region I - Albany
9 Washington Square
Washington Avenue Extension
Albany, NY 12205
(518) 472-4554

Sincerely,

MN:bh~

HATTIE M. ULAN
Assistant General Counsel


